	14, Victoria Road.
London, N.W.6
12th December, 2004.

	Dear Carolina, 
Thank you for your letter. It was lovely to hear from you and yes, I'd really like to come and stay next holidays. You know how much I love spending my winter holidays with you and your family in Rio. Mainly when in England the weather is so bad. I'll follow your suggestion and arrive for the New Year's Day. I really think it'll be great to see the fireworks in Copacabana.
Do you remember Harry? That guy I introduced you when you were here last July? Well, I met him at a party the other day. I told him I was thinking of going to Brazil and stay with you. Do you believe he said he's also going to Rio in January? We can meet and do something together, can't we?
Anyway, we can talk about it later and I'll give more of my news when I see you. Must rush now because I have an English exam at school. I'm looking forward to the holidays. Give my best wishes to your parents.
Love,
Pat.


